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Meredith Public Library’s Community Outreach Policy 

The Meredith Public Library through Community Outreach is committed to developing library 

services for non-traditional library users, the underserved, and people with special needs in 

Meredith.  We wish to promote our services to those who might otherwise not think of using the 

library and will perhaps change their minds once they see all that their library has to offer them. 

Our goal is to develop and implement relevant library services for the following populations: 

Homebound Citizens, Seniors, Students, Service Organizations, and non-traditional users of the 

library.  We are committed to delivering library services where people live or congregate since 

visiting the library is difficult for many Meredith citizens.   Because the Library has the unique 

privilege of serving everyone in our community, we strive to train and assist staff  in best 

meeting the needs of our public.     

Community Outreach is offered to all Meredith citizens.  Technology training, genealogy, after-

school enrichment, book groups, homebound delivery service, and various library-related 

lectures and training can be requested.  Since the library has a small staff, we will try our best to 

accommodate all requests, but in-library service must take priority.  There may be times when 

the Library cannot fill requests for off-site service. 

To request off-site service, please contact the Library Director at 603-279-4303 or 

erin@meredithlibrary.org who will put you in contact with the best staff person to fill your 

needs. 

 


